
Dear DFF Members and Display Friends, 

the First Summit Meeting “Display Technologies for Professional and Automotive Applications” will 
be hosted by Merck KGaA and will take place June 9, 09:00-11:00 a.m. and 04:00-06:00 p.m. Central 
European Summer Time (CEST). 

Still restricted by the governmental rules, the meeting will be organized as a virtual meeting via 
Microsoft Teams. We are very happy that one more time this meeting comes with experts and 
scientists, who help us to understand the 'state of the art' display technologies for professional and 
automotive applications. 

As we didn't want to compromise the great idea of bringing people together from all over the place, 
we have scheduled two sessions at the same day, one in the German morning, another in our 
afternoon.  
That means, the "early" one starts at 09:00 a.m. (CEST), which is in Asia: 
03:00 p.m. (Beijing, Taipei, Hong Kong, Singapore) 
04:00 p.m. (Tokyo) 

The later one starts at 04:00 p.m. (CEST), which is in the USA: 
10.00 a.m. (EDT)  
09:00 a.m. (CDT)  
08:00 a.m. (MDT) 
07:00 a.m. (PDT) 

Both sessions have the same speakers and the same presentations. You will find the program in the 
attachment. 

All the presentations will be uploaded to our website prior to the meeting time. This should help you 
to follow the meeting in case of technical issues. 
Please let us know which session you would like to attend by May 30th. Please tick the 
appropriate and send your answer to our secretary Anita Wedel: secretary@displayforum.de 

(__) I will attend the session starting 09:00 a.m. (CEST). 

(__) I will attend the session starting 04:00 p.m. (CEST) 

You will receive the data for joining the meeting after your registration. 

After all this organizational stuff let me express my warm welcome to all of you who are going to 
meet us in June. 

Kind regards 

Dr. Ulrich Rütten 
General Manager DFF 
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